
Mascot Station Upgrade
Out-of-hours work in the station – 10pm Friday 9 December to midnight Sunday 11 
December 2022 

 

Dear Neighbour, 

From 10pm Friday 9 December to midnight Sunday 11 December 2022, the team will be undertaking concrete works on the 
concourse level of Mascot Station. Materials and plant will be transported to and from the concourse level for the duration of these 
works. The activities will be taking place during a planned Sydney Trains trackwork weekend when the station is closed, and trains will 
not be running.  

We don’t expect this work to be noisy and every effort will be made to minimise disruption to the community.  This work is 
dependent on site conditions and is subject to change. We will notify you if the dates and times of work change.  

For more information about the project, please do not hesitate to contact us on 1800 684 490 or visit 
www.transport.nsw.gov.au/mtms. 

2 December 2022 
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